
 
St. Theodore’s Catholic Church 

Faith Formation Office 
       

 

      June 15, 2023 

 

Dear Parents, 
 

Attached are the registration forms and information for the 2023-2024 Faith Formation Program and 
Vacation Bible School.  If you are registering for the Faith Formation Program and Vacation Bible 
School, please write a separate check for each program.  
 

 

FAITH FORMATION PROGRAM 
 

The registration fees are on the back of the form.  To receive the regular registration fee, the form and 
payment need to be turned in before August 7.  After August 7, there will be an increase of $25 per 
child.  If you are using online banking for your payment, you still need to send in a completed 
registration form to the Faith Formation Office.  If you have more than one child, please be sure to fill 
out the information for each child.  A parent’s signature is required on the form.  If you are unable to 
make a payment at this time, do not delay sending in your form; please call me to discuss this matter. 
 

The class schedule will be emailed at the end of August.  Classes begin on September 17. 
 

Students who will be in the 9th grade religion program this year will begin Year Two of their 
Confirmation Preparation.  There is a mandated curriculum and requirements from the Diocese that we 
will be following.  There will be a meeting in the Fall to discuss the requirements for this program. 
 

 
 

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 
 

The program this year is entitled “Roar” and will be July 17-21 from 9:00 a.m. - 12:00 Noon.    At the 
present time, we are planning to have most of the sessions indoors this year. 
 

If your child is of age for VBS, attached is a registration form.  The registration fee and deadline are 
noted on the form.  However, no child will be denied participation at VBS because of inability to pay the 
fee.  Please call me to discuss this matter.  Space is limited for VBS, so don’t delay sending in your 
registration form.   
 

If your child is at least 13 years old and in grades 7-12, attached is a volunteer form that needs to be 
returned by July 5.  There will be a meeting for volunteers on Monday, July 10 at 7:00 p.m.  We will 
begin decorating on Tuesday, July 11.  The time for decorating will be decided at the meeting. 
 

The Code of Conduct form needs to be returned with the registration and/or the volunteer form.  
 

 

If you have any questions regarding the Faith Formation or VBS programs, please email me or call the 
office at 429-5650. 
 

My continued prayers for the health and safety of you and your family.  I encourage you to continue 
attending Mass each weekend and to reinforce the importance of daily prayer with your child. 
                                                                              
                                                                               Peace and God Bless, 

 

              Maureen Piehler 

                        Director of Faith Formation and Youth Ministry 

  


